
SURVEY QUESTIONNAIRE 
What is your opinion about improvements 

 to US 25 in Grant County? 
 

PUBLIC MEETING 
Sherman Baptist Church 

Dry Ridge, Kentucky 
October 2, 2007 
4:00 to 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 
SEE OTHER SIDE FOR MORE QUESTIONS  

 

 

 
 

You can help us better understand transportation problems, issues, and potential impacts for proposed 
improvements to US 25 between Dry Ridge and Crittenden in Grant County. The Kentucky Transportation 
Cabinet will use your input to develop and evaluate improvement alternatives for US 25.   

Please return this form before leaving the meeting, or request a postage paid envelope today and return 
the questionnaire by mail no later than two weeks after the meeting date.     

   Date: ________________________ 
Your Name: 

Representing what organization (if any): 

Address/City/State/Zip Code: 

 

Phone (optional)
 
1) What transportation problems now exist on US 25 that the proposed project could address?   

(Check all that apply)
 No Problems 
 Low Travel Speed 
 High Speeds 
 Few Passing 

Opportunities 
 Sharp Curves 
 Steep Grades 
 Safety 

 Safety for School 
Buses and Other 
Large Vehicles 

 Poor Visibility  
 Narrow Lanes 
 Narrow Shoulders 
 Large Trucks 
 Stopped Vehicles 

waiting on Train 

 Stalled/Broken 
Down Vehicles 

 Congestion (Too 
Much Traffic) 

 Limited Interstate 
Access 

 Other 

Please explain: 

 

 

 

 
  

2) How often do you use US 25 now? (Check one) 
 Daily 
 3-4 times per week 
 1-2 times per week 
 3-4 times per month 

 1 time per month 
 Never  
 Other ___________ 



 
3) If you use this route now, what is the primary purpose of your trips? (Check one) 

 To go to place of work 
 To conduct work-related business 
 To conduct personal business 
 To go to or take kids to school 
 Other (please explain):  

 To go shopping                                              
 To go to the doctor 
 To take trips or vacations 
 To visit friends or family

 
4) Are there sensitive areas that should be considered if a new or improved route is constructed in 

the study area?  (Please check  sensitive areas and identify specific locations, if known.) 
   Sensitive Areas                  Specific Locations (if known)    

 Homes or personal properties ______________________________________________ 
 _____________________________________________ 

 Businesses/commercial property _____________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________ 

 Natural areas or wildlife habitats _____________________________________________ 
 _____________________________________________ 

 Recreational areas or parks  _____________________________________________ 
 _____________________________________________ 

 Historic or archaeological sites _____________________________________________ 
 _____________________________________________ 

 Hazardous waste sites  _____________________________________________ 
 _____________________________________________ 

 Scenic areas    _____________________________________________ 
 _____________________________________________ 

 Prime farmland   _____________________________________________ 
 _____________________________________________ 

 Other (please explain)  _____________________________________________ 
 
 
5) Do you have any other comments or concerns?

 

 

 

 
 

If you did not receive a postage paid envelope, please send your survey or any written comments to: 
Robert Hans, P.E., Project Manager, KYTC District Six, P.O. Box 17130, Covington, KY  41017. 

Robert Hans can also be reached at (859) 341-2707, ext. 256 or Robert.Hans @ky.gov. 
 

You may also look for project information on the Kentucky Transportation Cabinet’s 
Division of Planning web site at http://www.planning.kytc.ky.gov 

Survey Number:  ________ 

 
SEE OTHER SIDE FOR MORE QUESTIONS  


